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December 5, 2024

Dear Friend,

As we celebrate 15 years of heartfelt service, we extend our deepest gratitude
for your ongoing support of Mothers’ Helpers. Thanks to your generosity,
we've been able to serve thousands of families, providing critical items that
every baby deserves. Last year alone, we supported 565 families across
Santa Barbara County, empowering parents with the essentials they need
to care for their little ones.

This holiday season, we invite you to celebrate this milestone with a special
year-end gift to help us continue our impactful work.

“Having things for your kids makes you feel like you're doing a good job.
So being able to connect families to this resource gives them a sense of
happiness. Even little things like toys or books can be expensive. Having
this resource makes them feel like, I'm a good parent; I've got these
things for my kids.”

—Family Service Agency Case Manager

Here’s what we’ve accomplished together in 2024:

« Supported over 500 families with essential
items like diapers, clothes, and bassinets,
reaching an average of 50 families per
month.

« Our Christmas Program provided gifts,
joy, and support to 66 families and 185
children during the holiday season.

« Thousands of donated items were
accepted from community members
and distributed to families in need.

« Volunteers were trained and empowered
to support our mission.

Looking ahead, we're developing a strategic plan to guide us into the
future—expanding the reach and quality of our services, strengthening
partnerships, and ensuring long-term stability. With your continued
support, we can keep relieving the financial burdens mothers face,
allowing them to focus on what matters most—their children.

Thank you for considering a donation to support our mission. Your
generosity is essential to our work, and we are deeply grateful. May your
holidays be filled with joy and kindness.

Michelle Erickson
Executive Director
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